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U.S. Army Corps of Engineers          Please refer to the identification number when replying. 
 
 
The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) Alaska District has prepared a draft Integrated 
Feasibility Report and Environmental Assessment (IFREA) for the following project: 
 

Robe Lake Ecosystem Restoration 
Continuing Authorities Program (CAP) Section 206 

Valdez, Alaska 
 

The USACE Alaska District proposed project is authorized under the CAP Section 206 of the 
Water Resources Development Act (WRDA) of 1996 (33 U.S.C. §2330), as amended. Under 
the authority provided by Section 206 of the WRDA of 1996, USACE may plan, design and build 
projects to restore aquatic ecosystems for fish and wildlife. 

Information on the proposed project and anticipated environmental effects are discussed in the 
draft IFREA, which may be viewed on the USACE Alaska District’s website at: 
www.poa.usace.army.mil. Click on the “Reports and Studies” button, look under “Documents 
Available for Public Review”, then expand the "Civil Works" tab and scroll down to Robe Lake. 

The draft IFREA is available for public review and comment for 30 days from the date of this 
notice. All comments received on or before this date will become part of the official record. The 
Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) will be signed upon review of comments received and 
resolution of significant concerns.  

To obtain a printed copy of the draft IFREA, please send a request via email to: 
fern.r.spaulding@usace.army.mil or send a request to the address below. Please submit 
comments regarding the proposed project to the above email or to the following address: 

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Alaska District 
ATTN: CEPOA-PMC-E (Spauding) 

P.O. Box 6898 
Joint Base Elmendorf-Richardson, Alaska 99506-0898 

For information on the proposed project, please contact Fern Spaulding of the Environmental 
Resources Section at the above email or USACE Alaska District postal address.  
 
 
 
 
  
      Michael B. Rouse 
      Chief, Environmental Resources Section 
      USACE, Alaska District 

http://www.poa.usace.army.mil/
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